
A Message from the PPC:

Reaching out to the Community:

Our parishes are renting the ‘Volunteer Bureau’

on Henry Street on the SECOND Saturday of

each month, commencing on October 8th

between 11am - 2pm.

We plan to have a presence in the centre of the

town to attract Catholics or anyone else

interested in the Catholic Faith in any way.

Everyone is welcome to come along. We would

be grateful for any volunteers to help out there

in welcoming people and giving out newsletters

and other information.

Please contact Barbara Payne if you can come
to help sometimes on a Saturday.

We are also continuing to open our churches to

visitors on the third Saturday of each month:

October 15th, November 19th, December 17th ..

Again, volunteers are needed to welcome

visitors, please speak to Ann King (ASC), or

Jenny Cieslik (SMC) if you can help. Thank you!

Volunteer Rob Faulkner writes:

HELPING HANDS

We are a group of volunteers in St Mary’s and All

Saints parishes offering help with things like

shopping, light gardening, visiting and short car

journeys.

We have room for more volunteers, so if you are

interested in getting involved, please come and

talk to us at St Mary’s Church on Saturday

November 19th between 1.30 and 2.30pm

If you are interested but cannot come at that

time, please contact Rob Faulkner.

The GLOSSOP ROSARY will continue on Monday
3rd October with the Sorrowful Mysteries.

A recording ‘Requiescat in Pace, Queen
Elizabeth’ has been prepared by Alison
Kennedy and the Watermead Apostolate,
Leicester; all the images are royalty-free, and
the video can be freely shared. It’s available at:
https://youtu.be/EhcxHcSsHuA
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Moira Hind, our CAFOD Rep, writes:

CAFOD’s Family Fast Day is on Friday 7th October.

This Harvest, we are responding to the World

Food Crisis. East Africa is in the midst of a terrible

food crisis affecting millions of people.

Across Ethiopia, Kenya, South Sudan and in

Somalia, families are facing extreme levels of

hunger and malnutrition. Four years of drought

have food and existing food and water

shortages in the region worse and tragically,

famine now looms in some areas.

Donate online through the CAFOD website at:

cafod.org.uk/fastday or by using a CAFOD

envelope. Donation Envelopes are at the back

of church this weekend and can be returned

next weekend. THANK YOU!

Summary of forthcoming CAFOD Events:

CAFOD Fast Day SOUP LUNCH: 12.30pm, Friday

7th October in St Mary’s Hall. Please bring your

own bowl and spoon.

Please join us for a cuppa and a bacon butty or

pastry.

EVERYONE WELCOME!

PPC Member Jenny Cieslik writes:

Shakespeare North Trip.

Are you interested in a trip to see a Midsummer

Night’s Dream, on 19th October at 2.30pm at the

Shakespeare North Playhouse in Prescot?

If so, please contact Jenny Cieslik on the

telephone number for the joint PPC (08445

880856).

Transport will be arranged once we know how

many people wish to come.

Ticket prices and more information are available

on the Shakespeare North website:

https://shakespearenorthplayhouse.co.uk/.

CAFOD FAST DAY:

Friday 7th October.

CAFOD BREAKFAST: 10.15am,
Sunday 9th October
in St Mary’s Church.
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The Week Ahead(ASC=All Saints Church,SMH=St Mary’s Hall,SMC=St Mary’s Church, SMS = St Mary’s School)

Parish Mass Book: This weekend’s readings: p.146, Gloria p. 9, Creed p.11

Saturday 1st

6.00pm,

St Therese of the Child Jesus, Virgin and Doctor

ASC Vigil Mass (Tim Johnstone RIP (IS))

Sunday 2nd

9.15am,

11.15am,

Twenty Seventh Sunday of the Year

SMC Holy Mass (The People of the Parishes)

ASC Holy Mass (Tony Payne – 5th Anniversary RIP (BP))

Please pray for today’s Steering Group meeting

Monday 3rd

10.00am,

7.30pm,

Feria

ASC Holy Mass (Fatimah Rita Vethanayagam RIP (C&JB)

SMC Care for our Common Home, Session 3 (to finish by 9pm)

Tuesday 4th

9.30am,

10.30am,

St Francis of Assisi

Holy Mass at St Charles, Hadfield, SK13 1PQ

Holy Mass at The Annunciation, New Mills, SK22 3BW

Wednesday 5th

9.30am,

10.00am,

St Faustina Kowalska, Virgin

Holy Mass at St Charles, Hadfield, SK13 1PQ

Holy Mass at St Mary’s, Marple Bridge, SK6 5BB

Thursday 6th

10.30am,

11.00 – 12noon,

7.00 – 9.00pm,

St Bruno, Priest

Holy Mass at The Annunciation, New Mills, SK22 3BW

SMC Grotto tidying

St Charles Church, Hadfield, Sycamore Session 4, Who is Jesus?

Friday 7th

9.30am,

10.00am,
12.30pm,

7.00pm,

Our Lady of the Rosary

CAFOD FAST DAY

Holy Mass at The Immaculate Conception, Broadbottom, SK13 5ES

Holy Mass at St Mary’s, Marple Bridge, SK6 5BB

SMH CAFOD Fast Day SOUP LUNCH

SMH Prayer Group

Saturday 8th

6.00pm,

Feria

The Sacrament of Reconciliation will next be celebrated on Saturday 15th October
from 10am to 10.30am at All Saints Church, God willing.

ASC Vigil Mass (The intentions of Dr Helena Rackika (H&P))

Sunday 9th

9.15am,

10.15am,

11.15am,

Twenty Eighth Sunday of the Year

SMC Holy Mass (Eileen Robinson RIP (A&JT))

SMC CAFOD BREAKFAST

ASC Holy Mass (The People of the Parishes)

More dates for the Diary:
Saturday 15th October: Join Inspiration Creation Workshops, 3-5pm, at St Mary’s Church.
Saturday 15th October: All Saints and St Mary’s churches open to visitors. Volunteers required to
welcome visitors.
Monday 17th October: St Mary’s School Start of Year Mass at 9.30am in the school hall.
Refreshments will be available afterwards. All are welcome!
The Holy Father’s Prayer Intentions for October:
We pray for the Church, ever faithful and courageous in preaching the Gospel; may it be a
community of solidarity, fraternity and welcome, always living in an atmosphere of synodality.
Please remember in your prayers this week:
Philomena Brennan who asks for prayers for healing and relief from a long standing problem.
Don and Roseline McLeish who are unwell. Harry Sweeney, who is recovering from an operation.


